
More Eterna International Clients are on their way to 
obtaining Irish Residency under the Ireland Investor 
Immigrant Programme (IIP)

Our Endowment option remains open for IIP Applicants

Recently more of our clients have successfully obtained approval for their proposed 
investment under the Ireland Investor Immigrant Programme (IIP).
 
While the Investment Option is no longer available, Eterna International offers an 
endowment donation option for a range of projects that have already submitted 
applications or been approved but have not yet filled their quota.

I am pleased to inform you that your proposed 
investment has been deemed suitable by the Evaluation 

Committee and your application under the IIP appears to meet 
the required standard of INIS enhanced due diligence checks. As such, 

the Minister now invites you to make your investment as outlined on your 
application form and provide documentary evidence of this investment. On 

receipt of the documentation/information requested below, the Minister will be in a 
position to finalise your application and issue you with an approval letter allowing you to 

take up residence in the State. 

 
Please provide the following  

documentation as evidence of investment:

•	 A bank account in your name showing the 
 full amount of the investment 

•	 Transfer documentation showing the transfer  
from your domestic bank account to the beneficiaries Irish  bank 

account 

•	 Confirmation from the beneficiary that  
the funds were retained

https://eternainternational.com/program/ireland-immigrant-investor-program/

